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Wilson families, 
 
With the end of the school year drawing near, I wanted to communicate a few changes for the                  
upcoming school year. 
 
School Pictures  
Network Photography will be here in the morning on Monday, September 16. All pictures will be                
taken before recess and lunch periods. Retakes will be on Monday, October 21. We will send                
flyers home to order pictures at the beginning of the school year, and share the link to order                  
online once it is available. 
 
Classroom Rosters 
Rosters will be posted to Schoology and on the main entrance doors on Tuesday, August 20 by                 
9:00 AM. Lists will remain posted until the first day of school and will be updated as new                  
enrollments arrive. 
 
Registration and Office Hours 
Please ensure you are registering your student online, as paper applications are no longer              
accepted. If you cannot log in to Infinite Campus, or you forget your password, please email                
campus@neenah.k12.wi.us​. Computers will be available at Open House if you still need to             
register. Fees are $40 per student (checks should be made payable to NJSD). You may pay                
your fees online with no extra cost until the night of Open House. 
 
The office will be open Wednesday, August 21 through Friday August 23 from 8:00 AM until                
4:00 PM. ​During that time you can pay fees, drop off medications, and we will be available for                  
any questions you may have. 
 
Open House 
All parents and students are invited to attend our Open House on Thursday, August 29 from                
4:00-5:30. Students can meet their teachers, visit their classrooms and bring in their school              
supplies. Parents can also complete online registration forms, pay school fees, drop off             
medications, and pay for hot lunches. Please note this is an Open House format, so drop in                 
anytime from 4:00-5:30 PM. AM 4K families can stop in the 4K classroom for 4-4:30, and PM 4K                  
from 5-5:30. 
 
I hope you have a safe and enjoyable summer! 
 
Ryan Hammerschmidt 
Principal 


